
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Arkansas Kubota Tractor 
Between December 20th & 27th, 2018, thieves stole the below described Kubota Tractor from the 11100 
block of Smitty Lane, Scott/North Little Rock, Arkansas. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may encounter the equipment, and investigators working on similar 
thefts. 

North Little Rock Police report: 2018-125831    Contact Detective Branch 501-771-7163 

Another Kubota was stolen the same week in Fayetteville. See the NER alert on that theft here 

Machine Details 
2007 Kubota M-105-X Cab Tractor with Loader Attachment 
Tractor serial number: 51111 
The machine had a hay fork on the loader in place of a bucket. 
 
Pictured is an example of an M-105-X for reference. The tractor serial number decal is on the left tractor 
frame (which should be gray), rearward of the front axle an inset from the loader frame (which should be 
orange).   

 
  
Note that the serial number decal on the left loader upright near the cab is only for the loader and does not 
identify the tractor. At the time of this alert, the loader model and serial number were not available to NER.   

 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see For online access, click "Log in" at www.ner.net 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html 
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